

SMUTS HALL,
UNIVERSITY OF CAPE TOWN,
RONDEBOSCH.

18 August 1961.

Dear Professor Matthews,

On Tuesday I had the good luck to obtain a seat in the Jameson Hall and to hear your T.B. Davie Memorial Lecture.

I was excited at some of the ideas you aired in the lecture. I am thinking especially of your belief that our universities be opened to other African nationalities. While in America earlier this year I had the opportunity of getting to know a Ghanaian woman and she said that she would have much rather studied in Africa than in America. By Africa she had in mind the universities of South Africa.

The main reason for writing you this letter is in connection with one of the other points that you made, namely the proposal to start an association of experts to study multi-racial societies and to attempt to find a solution. Enclosed is a copy of a proposal to start a magazine for doing just this. If you are interested would you please contact the editor who is a personal friend of mine.

Thank you. Ihope that it will give our magazine a big boost if you are a contributor.

Yours faithfully,

Graham B.D. McIntosh.

Graham B. D. Meguto